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05/06/2023  00:51:402023/1442/P SUPPRT Kelly Todd We wish to support the application made on 5th May 2023 by our neighbours at 7 Quadrant Grove.  We have 

enjoyed an almost identical roof terrace since moving into the grove in 2015 and it was a particularly welcome 

outdoor amenity during the lockdown periods of 2020/1.  In addition, the balustrades and glass surround have 

been vitally important safety measures to us as parents of a young child.
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